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The Board of the CNMV, which held a meeting today in Barcelona, 
and which among other resolutions, authorised the takeover bids for 
DIA and Telepizza, also decided to move its Barcelona office, which is 
currently located at Paseo de Gracia 19, to calle Bolivia, in the 22@ 
district, specifically to the building in Barcelona where the CNMC 
(Spain’s National Commission on Markets and Competition) already 
has its headquarters.  
 
 
Among the reasons for the move are the excellent facilities and spaces 
in the building, which the CNMV intends to take advantage of, in 
particular, for meetings related to the international organisations of 
which it forms part (such as the European Securities and Markets 
Authority, ESMA, and the International Organisation of Securities 
Commissions, IOSCO). The move is expected to be effectively carried 
out in 2019. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

THE CNMV TO MOVE ITS BARCELONA HEADQUARTERS TO 

THE CNMC BUILDING, LOCATED IN THE 22@ 

TECHNOLOGY DISTRICT    

 

 

http://www.newslettercnmv.es/formulario/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/cnmv
http://cnmv.es/portal/GPage.aspx?id=RSS
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCahLC7kctZ3Dx9Elh014kNg
https://twitter.com/CNMV_MEDIOS
https://is.gd/1L6Pk6
http://www.cnmv.es/
mailto:comunicacion@cnmv.es

